
Don't forget!

To travel into Nunavut, all passengers must have a letter of
authorization from the Chief Public Health Officer.

To receive this letter, email a completed Traveller's Declaration
Form to CPHOTravelRequests@gov.nu.ca within 7 days of your
return flight.

More information and forms can be found at
https://gov.nu.ca/health/information/
travel-and-isolation.

COMMON TRAVEL AREA:

 Travel must originate from within the Common Travel Area.
 Travellers must not have been outside the Common Travel Area for 2
weeks prior to their travel.
 Travellers must remain in the Common Travel Area for the duration of
their stay.
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The Common Travel Area exempts travellers from isolation requirements
under certain conditions:

Don't forget!

NWT AND CHURCHILL

Before departure, ensure you're aware of the current restrictions and
public health measures in place in the jurisdiction you are travelling to.


